
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     APPENDIX 6A & 6B: 

Email from Chris Lewis (SDC) dated February 24
th
 to Sean McGrath 

(Indigo Planning) reminding him that he was to send him some thoughts 

about how SDC might adopt a revised Appropriate Assessment.  

 


